McClure, Dean, EMNRD

From: Cherry, Tracie <Tracie_Cherry@xtoenergy.com>

Sent: Friday, July 17, 2020 10:48 AM

To: McClure, Dean, EMNRD

Subject: [EXT] RE: Surface Commingle for PLU Big Sinks 23 Battery
Hello Dean.

Yes, you are correct. | must have looked at the map incorrectly and ‘hooked’ section 14 to section 23. | believe the PWDs
have been submitted but am not sure where they stand at the moment. With all of the work restrictions in place due to
COVID, things have not been moving quickly, at the BLM and here.

Let me know if you need any other information.

Thanks....Tracie

From: McClure, Dean, EMNRD [mailto:Dean.McClure@state.nm.us]
Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2020 12:05 PM

To: Cherry, Tracie <Tracie_Cherry@xtoenergy.com>

Subject: FW: Surface Commingle for PLU Big Sinks 23 Battery

External Email - Think Before You Click

Hello Tracie,

It has been a few weeks since | looked at this, but | think | was only needing confirmation of my assumptions
made below.

Dean McClure

Petroleum Specialist A, Oil Conservation Division

New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
(505) 476-3471

From: McClure, Dean, EMNRD

Sent: Saturday, June 20, 2020 9:58 AM

To: Cherry, Tracie <Tracie Cherry@xtoenergy.com>
Subject: Surface Commingle for PLU Big Sinks 23 Battery

Hello Ms. Cherry,

| am reviewing the surface commingle application (PLC-676) for the PLU Big Sinks 23 Battery operated by XTO
Permian Operating, LLC.



The application seems to indicate that NMNM 030452 will be included in the proposed PAs, but that does not
seem to be correct. From reviewing our GIS, it looks like NMNM 030452 should be replaced by NMLC 068905.
Additionally, it looks like NMNM 068905 should be replaced by NMLC 068905. This would make the proposed PA
for the WC formation be the following:

NMLC 068905 E/2 Sec 14-T24S-R30E 320 A
NMLC 068905 E/2 Sec 11-T24S-R30E 320 A
EO 522911 SE/4 Sec 2-T24S-R30E 160 A

Please confirm if this is correct.

Dean McClure

Petroleum Specialist A, Qil Conservation Division

New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
(505) 476-3471



